
Iris Rollins 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Speaker Signup 
Wednesday, August 31 , 2022 9:28 AM 
Consumer Correspondence 
Docket No. 20220067-GU Florida Public 

Please place in docket file 20220067-GU, Florida Public Utilities Company. 

Thanks 
Kelly 

From: Bonnie <seawitch2@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2022 10:58 AM 
To: Speaker Signup <SpeakerSignup@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Re: Florida Public 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/31/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 05850-2022 

Kelly, I was reading through the information for the docket tonight and there was one very interesting email.. If 
they already have set an agreement for bills in June 2022, why are they now talking about almost doubling the 
bills for residents in the meeting tonight. The one mentioned below was supposed to cover them through 
2025. Now they want more money? 

"The agreement also contains a provision that will raise the minimum bill charge to $25. for all residential and 
general service non-demand customers? The minimum bill provision went into effect in June 2022. FPL was to 
notify its customers of the new minimum bill in bill inserts 30 days prior to implementation?" 
" The Florida Public Service Commission approved Florida Power & Light Company 's general base rate 
settlement agreement in Order No. PSC-2021-0446-S-EI, issued on December 2, 2021 , in Docket No. 
20210015-EI. The settlement agreement was entered into by FPL and various parties representing consumers 
including the Office of the Public Counsel (OPC) who advocates on behalf of Florida Consumers?. The 
settlement agreement includes numerous provisions with regards to FPL's base rates through the end of 2025. 
" 

On Tue, Aug 23, 2022 at 10: 17 AM Speaker Signup <SpeakerSignup@psc.state.fl .us> wrote: 

The call in number for listening purposes is 850-413-7999. If you would like to speak, please let me know. We are having virtual 
meetings and in-person meetings. It is important to speak if you have concerns. 

Thanks and if I can help in any way, please let me know. 

Kelly 

Kelly Thompson 

Public Infom1ation Specialist II 
1 



2

Office of Consumer Assistance & Outreach 

Florida Public Service Commission 

(850) 413-6986 

  

  

From: Bonnie <seawitch2@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2022 8:40 AM 
To: Speaker Signup <SpeakerSignup@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Florida Public 

  

If I wanted to sign in to the virtual service hearings just to listen to the reasons and the speakers, but not speak 
myself, can I do that? 

  

I am retired and to have my gas bill almost double in a time when the Inflation is killing us, I want to know the 
reason?  This is a terrible time to raise prices especially on people with a fixed income.  Thanks   Bonnie 
Radke, New Smyrna Beach. 




